
 

 

Editorial 
Molung Educational Frontier is a scholarly journal that incorporates articles 

based on research on governance, development, and prosperity. This journal is 

published by Molung Foundation in December every year on annual basis. This year, 

however, we felt the need of publishing two issues of Volume 10. A special issue of 

Volume 10 was published in June, which included the articles focused on language, 

literature, and culture as a sort of half yearly publication. Now in December 2020 we 

are publishing the regular issue of Volume 10, which includes the articles on the usual 

themes of governance, development, and prosperity.  

The present volume covers different articles from various disciplines of science 

and society such as political science, economics, sociology, anthropology, culture, 

language literature, art, communication, law, education, physics etc., which are 

inextricably linked to our general theme of governance, development, and prosperity 

in some way. We hope this volume can well contribute to the policy formulation and 

development processes in government as well as non-government sectors, which in our 

country has become urgent in the present context.   

This volume has come out with the enormous effort of a number of researchers 

and the peer reviewers. We have done a number of things to make it a peer reviewed 

journal. We announced a call for papers with the detailed timetable mentioning the date 

of initial submission, review process, final submission of the papers with revision, and 

editing by the Editorial Board. Then we have checked plagiarism and grammar of all 

the manuscripts submitted by the writers with software. The paper writers have 

followed the author guidelines, the reviewers have followed the reviewer guidelines, 

and Editorial Board has maintained the record of the whole process. This journal is thus 

a peer reviewed journal published as per the provisions of its system.  

The Editorial Board is thankful to the leadership of the Foundation which has 

provided the space and logistics for the publication of this volume as before. We would 

also like to thank our article contributors who did their best effort to produce good 

quality articles. We expect them to continue with their research activities in the future 

and support us in whatever ways they can. 
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